
14/06/2021 

MR Aidan Webb 
ST 
NSW 
Aidanwebb@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Development of a childcare on bangaroo street is dangerous with no access to parking and 
safety of children with cars speeds. 
We do not support this new daycare 

Sent: 14/06/2021 6:44:33 PM
Subject: Online Submission


